
CLUB  
COMMUNICATION 
 
Not receiving club emails? 
 
Please update your email 
preferences on your uplifter 
account to receive all club 
communication.  If you have 
checked yes to accept club email, 
check your spam or junk folders 
as sometimes it will go in there. 
 

As  are needed, 
we will send out an online 
sign-up link.  We have only 
had a few shifts so far but not 
to worry there are many 
opportunities coming in the 
next few months. Our 
Christmas Showcase along 
with rehearsals, costumes, 
music players are some of the 
many shifts to choose from.  
Details will be sent via email. 

 

 
   
 
   

Important DATES to 
note…. 
 

 Saturday, Oct. 8 – Regular 
scheduled programs 
 

 Monday, Oct. 10 - No 
skating. Enjoy your 
Thanksgiving!  

 

 October 21 & 22 –  
NO SKATING.  The arenas 
are booked for an event. 

 

 Oct. 25 – 31  – Skaters can 
dress up for Halloween – 
NO costume masks or 
costumes that drag on the 
ice.  Must be skate safe        

  
 

 
 

 
 

BEAUMONT SKATING CLUB 
Fall Newsletter 

 
Welcome and Welcome Back!  

 
Welcome to all new and returning skaters (and parents/guardians)! It has 
been wonderful to see the enthusiasm as we return to our rinks at the BSRC 
and the KNRRC. We would also like to acknowledge the skaters who 
participated in the spring and summer sessions. You worked so hard and 
should be proud of everything you have achieved over these past few 
months! 

 
 

beaumontskatingclub.com 
 

beaumontskatingclub@outlook.com 
 

Follow us on Facebook  

 

COACH’S TIP 
Always be on time and do a proper warm up for 
your session to avoid injuries and to improve 
your performance on the ice. 
 
                                              -Coach Carla Stoltz 

PROGRAM ASSISTANT 
OF THE MONTH 

We want to give a huge shout out to AYLIE 
DAHL to recognize her as our Program 
Assistant of the Month for September! 
This is Aylie’s 3rd season as a PA with BSC 
and we are so lucky to have her!  She 
knows skating is such a fun activity and 
does an amazing job getting new skaters 
interested and excited about learning 
more.  Thank you for your dedication Aylie, 
we know the kids love having you on the 
ice with them! 
 

Watch your email for details!  Ticket sales open in November 
 

50/50 Raffle!!! 


